From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 8:48:12 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 2:42 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246, EB-2019-0234, EB-2016-0315

-- Name --
P Heymans

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Re EB-2020-0246

As a Hydro One Customer who is about to be subjected to a doubling of Rates it appears that the OEB has already

drawn their conclusion to permit this .

When Hydro One doesn't follow proper procedures apparently that's all OK with

the OEB. It would require a lawyer to understand the documentation

provided. Talks of "Hearings" appear to be little more then an attempt to look fair. The bottom line is Rates will
double. "Rate Mitigation" will provide a buffer from a backlash from customers as they slowly get crushed by
mounting bills. The letter indicates that people have a right to be involved in this process but little information is
provided as to how to accomplish this. This is truly sad for rural customers and highly unfair.





